
Dear friends and brothers and sisters of V ision for Africa!

Please forget the last newsletter. I did not read it carefully enough due 
to lack of time and did not censor it.

Please forgive me and therefore also the ministry of Vision for Africa.

We appreciate you as supporters and pray for daily tangible blessings 
and protection for you and all your loved ones around you.

For the Word of God says, „What we give to the poor, we lend to God!“ 
And so you are under the blessing of God for your love for the needy 
children in Uganda. We pray for a 100 fold blessing for you. 

I promise you that I will not express any more opinions, unless it con-
cerns the new status we are to enter, namely to become Kingdom of 
God citizens and to learn to think differently, so that we also behave as 
such and are recognized as such.

We are going to put on YouTube in the next days and weeks 40 very 
uplifting messages from Pastor Daniel Exler (in German and I am trans-
lating in English), about the Kingdom of God, which we recorded a few 
weeks ago here in Uganda. 

Because already 2,000 years ago Jesus Christ taught us to pray:
„Thy kingdom come, Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven!“ 

I will also send you the documents still in writing and the videos via 
YouTube.

I trust that we can calm your heart with this letter and send you the 
very dearest blessings and thanksgiving for your giving heart from 
wonderful Uganda.

Let us pray for each other, for all the nations of the world need prayer 
and wisdom from above now.

Here in Uganda, too, everyone is trying hard to stabilize peace again 
after brief turmoil.

Shalom and God‘s best to you and all your loved ones.
We love you and bless you !

November 2020



Maria L. Prean with family and team

You can find the introductory video to the sermon series „40 Days 
of Kingdom of God“ with Pastor Daniel Exler and me on our YouTu-
be channel or at this link:

https://youtu.be/cNwoBjBnw1Y
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P.S.
If you want to be connected with us and may I encourage you, please 
check our YouTube channel, we can meet there very often:
www.youtube.com/user/vfaintl/videos

www.youtube.com/user/vfaintl/videos%20

